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June 18, 2018 
 
 
 
To All Interested Parties: 
 
In April of 2018, the California Department of Food and Agriculture submitted their 
regulations for Senate Bill (SB) 27 pertaining to the licensure of restricted livestock drug 
retail facilities that sell California Prescription Drugs to the State Control Agency, the 
Office of Administrative Law (OAL).  
 
After thorough review by OAL, the Department has released the revised proposed 
regulations for a 15-day comment period ending June 29th. The Department continues 
to work towards ensuring these regulations are published in a timely manner.  
 
Further information can be found on our website at www.cdfa.ca.gov/ahfss/aus. If you 
have any questions, please contact the Antimicrobial Use and Stewardship (AUS) 
program at 916-576-0300 or CDFA_AUS@cdfa.ca.gov.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
(ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JENNA AREIAS) 
 
Jenna Areias 
Environmental Program Manager I 
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